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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 5:37 PM


To: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal


Subject: Fwd: San Joaquin Basin Update through 5/28/19


Calaveras steelhead counts in the top figure! I wouldn't have guessed so many. We occasionally see an O.


mykiss in the Stan RST, but they don't report out on O. mykiss in these updates because are so rare.


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: FISHBIO Updates <updates@fishbio.com>


Date: Wed, May 29, 2019 at 5:34 PM


Subject: San Joaquin Basin Update through 5/28/19


To: FISHBIO Updates <updates@fishbio.com>


To all,


Here are the weekly San Joaquin Basin monitoring figures updated through May 28.


FISHBIO


update@fishbio.com

(209) 847-6300

www.fishbio.com


http://www.fishbio.com
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Data Disclaimer: The data provided by FISHBIO are courtesy of Stockton East Water District

(SEWD), Tri-dam Project (TDP), Oakdale Irrigation District (OID), South San Joaquin Irrigation

District (SSJID), Turlock Irrigation District (TID), Modesto Irrigation District (MID) and U.S. Fish and

Wildlife Service (USFWS). Data are intended to be current, but are preliminary and are not

guaranteed to be accurate. Source data are compiled and provided by FISHBIO, from whom further

information can be obtained. Use or reproduction of this data is prohibited without prior permission. If

you wish to be removed from the email, reply "unsubscribe."
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Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

